
 

 

REQUEST FOR INFORMATION 

 Contract Number: CNR048  

 Project:  Interstate 24, Bridge Replacement over Spring Street and Oldham 

Street  

 Date:   

 Question:   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 TDOT Response:   

 

 

 

 

* Please email questions to Jamie Fitzpatrick at Jamie.Fitzpatrick@tn.gov.   

Note 6 on drawing BR-122-59 states “Clean Existing Deck Drainage System”. What is the intent of this item? 
Is this just for the Cumberland River Bridge? Is a flush sufficient or a camera scope of each drain required? 
What is the extent of the drain system in question? 
 

3/3/17  

This item refers to the parapet drains on the bridge.  We want to ensure that after them milling and paving , 

that the drains are free and clear. 
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